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I am a US Navy Veteran and volunteer board member for Veterans Back 40 

Adventure.  We take other Veterans on adventure motorcycle trips as an alternative 

way to combat the Veteran suicide epidemic.  I've been working with Senator Meek 

on this bill for many years and I'm excited to see it progressing during this session.  

Oregon has not updated the appearance of the motorcycle plate in over 50 years.  

Veterans deserve to be able to show pride in their service through a recognition plate 

on their motorcycle just as they do with a car or truck.  I urge you to support this bill 

and honor the Veterans in our great State. 


